# NETIVOT SHALOM

A Modern Orthodox Community Where Everyone Has a Voice

#### Rabbi Elliot Kaplowitz

19 Tishrei, 5782

September 24—25, 2021

Shabbat Chol HaMoed Sukkot

We have returned to davening inside, with the deck available for those who haven't been vaccinated or who are not comfortable inside. It is no longer necessary to sign up in advance. Thank you.

#### Friday, September 24

**Hadlakot Neirot** 6:43 PM 6:40 PM Mincha

#### Saturday, September 25

Sh'ma by 9:56 AM

9:00 AM.. Shacharit

Kiddush is sponsored by Beatrice Lang and Marc Caplan, in honor of September birthdays.

Mincha 6:35 PM 6:58 PM Arvit Havdalah 7:41 PM

#### Sunday, September 26

Shacharit 8:15 AM

The schedule for Shemini Atzeret/Simchat Torah will be sent out separately.

We need Kiddush sponsors! To sign up, please contact Dan Arking at nskiddush@gmail.com

## Shabbat Children's Programs

(see emails for current information) 9:45 - 1100 AM

Children's Group for 3-6 year olds in the playroom (Preschool—K).

Children's Group for 7-10 year olds in the social hall (1st-3rd Grades)

Babysitting for infants and toddlers (0-3 year olds)

#### Our Rabbi

Rabbi Kaplowitz is available to assist with any halachic questions or pastoral situations that may arise. If you or someone you know is sick, in the hospital or in need of a visit, please let Rabbi Kaplowitz know. He may be reached by phone at (781) 636-8945, by email at: rabbikap@netivotshalom.net or follow Rabbi Kaplowitz on Twitter: @rabbikap

# Chug Ivri

In Chug Ivri, we discuss anything and everything in Hebrew. Chug Ivri has gone virtual (for now). Join us on Zoom. For information about how to log on, contact Marcia Wagner, at 973-651-8429.

B'ruchim Haba'im L'Chug Ivri!

## **Coming Events**

Rabbi Kaplowitz' next regular Parsha Shiur will be held on Tuesday, October 5th, on Zoom.

**Rosh Chodesh Group for Cheshvan:** Thursday, October 7th, 8 PM.

#### Welcome

To all newcomers to our shul. If you are interested in hearing more about our community, please contact Joanna Rogers at her email address:

סוכות

jsrogers2@gmail.com To be on our email list, please send your email address to: gfloam@gmail.com

### Volunteering

To lead davening, please contact Robert Shapiro at: rshapiro@brooklyn.cuny.edu

To leyn or to read Haftorah, please contact Jon Rogers. Send your name to: jroge001@gmail.com

To give a D'var Torah, please contact Judy Floam at: jmfloam@gmail.com

To sponsor a Kiddush, please contact Dan Arking at:

nskiddush@gmail.com

A list of available Kiddush dates can be found on the shul website calendar.

## **Chesed Committee**

If you are having a lifecycle event, or are in need of assistance of the Chesed Committee, please contact Rabbi Elliot Kaplowitz at:

rabbikap@netivotshalom.net , or (781) 636-8945, or Lisa Robin Lederman, Chesed Committee Chair, at: madlymusical@gmail.com or (818) -825-9979